
 
UNITAID/2021/R4-e 

   
 

 

Resolution R4-2021-e 

Additional contribution from Japan 

Noting Japan’s offer to make a contribution of US$ 8,936,817 million (eight million nine 
hundred and thirty six thousand eight hundred and seventeen US dollars) to support Unitaid’s 
efforts in ACT-A Therapeutics Partnership and; 
 
Acknowledging the revised guiding principles and criteria for additional contributions 
presented at the 20th meeting of the Policy and Strategy Committee 
(UNITAID/PSC20/2018/4/REV1), the Executive Board is satisfied that the additional funding 
proposed by Japan is aligned with the guiding principles and meets the criteria therein. 
 
Accordingly, the Executive Board welcomes the offers of additional funding from Japan and 
instructs the Secretariat to undertake any necessary administrative arrangements to accept 
them. 
 
The Executive Board acknowledges that Japan’s additional contribution will be provided on 
the basis that USD 1 million (one million US dollars) is to be disbursed by Unitaid to the 
Medicines Patent Pool (MPP). The Board therefore authorizes Unitaid’s Executive Director to 
disburse this amount, net of Unitaid’s applicable overhead recovery charges, subject to 
Unitaid’s receipt of the full amount of the additional contribution from Japan and the 
signature of a legal agreement with MPP reflecting these arrangements. 

Accordingly, the Executive Board welcomes Japan’s offer of funding and instructs the 
Secretariat to undertake any necessary administrative arrangements to accept it. 

 
 
 
Marisol Touraine 
Chair of the Unitaid Executive Board 
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